BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

17 June 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to the last half term of this academic year and this week’s Parent Bulletin.
Please find below important campus information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:
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Mrs Stewart & Tigby Happy Father’s Day - 19.6.22 Year 9 Lexie Edwards

- Distinction in Children’s County Badminton Champion!
Book lllustrations!

Lost Property and Uniform Donations
If your child has lost items this term, please advise them to check at Reception. We have lots of
unnamed items that will be donated if they remain unclaimed by the end of term. Here is a selection:
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Donations of outgrown, or no longer needed, uniform are very welcome - please pass to Reception.
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Layards - Students will retain their current coloured lanyard as they progress to the next year group so
please do not dispose of them as we charge for replacements.

All Years e The NHS immunisations team will be visiting campus for one final mop up session
before the summer on Thursday 23rd June. They will be seeing students in years
8, 9 and 10 for their HPV, Teenage Booster and Meningitis ACWY vaccines. If you
would like to know if your child is on the list to be seen, please contact
bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com

e Meet the Head - A reminder we are holding our second “Meet the Head” event on
Wednesday 22nd June between 9.30 and 10.30am. This is an informal event that
will allow parents and carers to come into school and share their thoughts over a
drink and biscuits. There is no need to book, please sign in at Reception on arrival.

Year 7 e FAO Parents/Carers of KS3 students. Please see the letter below from KS3 Progress
Lead, Ms Gajjar.
Letter to KS3 Parents/Carers

Year 8 e FAO Parents/Carers of KS3 students. Please see the letter below from KS3 Progress
Lead, Ms Gajjar.
Letter to KS3 Parents/Carers

Year 9 e Yesterday we uploaded a letter into the Reports and Documents section of WEDUC
which confirms the subjects that your son/daughter will be studying in years 10 and
11. Students have also been advised to check WEDUC in today's student bulletin.

e FAO Parents/Carers of KS3 students. Please see the letter below from KS3 Progress
Lead, Ms Gajjar.
Letter to KS3 Parents/Carers

Year 10 ® Year 10 students on the Duke of Edinburgh expedition will be completing any
missed mock if necessary on Friday 24th June during the double period for that
subject.

Year 11 e The Year 11 Leavers assembly will take place after the Chemistry exam on Monday

20th June and is due to finish at approx. 12.30pm. Students are then free to make
their own way home after the event has finished.

If a student wishes to remain on campus to study and/or wait for a bus there will be
room made available for them.

e With the exam period now well underway, here are some resources that you may
find useful in helping your child prepare for their remaining exams:

Video: Managing stress
Podcast: Achieving good mental well-being

Podcast: Students share their revision techniques and how they manage exam



mailto:bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lpJpDkh8jIrHkwimTojyeSOqVQgTOLLh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lpJpDkh8jIrHkwimTojyeSOqVQgTOLLh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lpJpDkh8jIrHkwimTojyeSOqVQgTOLLh/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?utm_campaign=RT05+-+ALL&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=216049791&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8kQd81_Mhjz5cRkrAHDr0eeC4FegWqoYzfy4FZdkyKhScLUFB1i30x3Qzx8fqwCzB2DdRrverfvLQv0XbgB-bp_dVFp88qiZchVR33sRKFHYaY1dI&utm_content=216049791&utm_source=hs_email&v=Ch3JuRQsyVo&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YDZ0yW3OpbA
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anxieties

Thank you for all of your continued support!

e Letter click here for details of the Post 16 Induction Days on Monday 27 and
Tuesday 28 June along with details about the Post 16 Registry Day being held on
Thursday 25 August (also GCSE Results Day).

Post 16

e Year 12 Letter click here explaining arrangements for the final week of term



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qTb97cHjwWFOXoowG0HYYS7M9sbPmsJ8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yecqFwSSciksfO4MqETnPycGACuyvd0z/view?usp=sharing

